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It's Our Mini Gingerbread Decorating Party this Saturday!

From: Northwest Polymer Clay Guild Newsletter <newsletter@nwpcg.org>
To: Maria Jam <mariajambrown@yahoo.com>
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PLAY CLa

Mini Gingerbread House
Decorating Party

November 2nd, Saturday | 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. |
Artworks, Edmonds | Sign-up Today!
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Hi Polymer Clayers,



This is a quick reminder for our annual Mini Gingerbread
House Decorating Party. It's on November 2nd (Saturday)
from 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. at Artworks, Edmonds. This
event is open to both members and guests alike. Children
are welcome but please remember that they must be
accompanied by their adult. We handle sharp objects, an
oven and usually hot stuff from the oven, so this event is
not recommended for very young children. Let us know
you're coming by signing-up on our Google Doc Sign-up
Sheet (thank you!).

To decorate the gingerbread houses, we make 1/4 scale
polymer clay candies ahead of time and bring them to
share. You can also use the polymer clay candies to
decorate ornaments. For inspiration, please check the
photos of what we made in previous years below. Here is
also a few links from other polymer clay artists:

. Sugar Charm Shop's Gingerbread House

. Sweet Mini Doll House's Gingerbread House
. Sugar Charm Shop's Miniature Candies

. Akameru Kawaii's Christmas Sweets

At the event, you will be given a gingerbread house kit (the
house elements and white sticky liquid clay to act as glue).
It's the standard gingerbread house we've been using for
years featured in the photo above.

If you want to take on more architecturally-challenging
projects, you can try one of Maria Brown's designs. Maria
has done the hard work of creating the template for us. You
can download the PDF file on her website and bake it
before the event.

We always have a blast at this all-day event and it keeps
growing every year. And of course, we will also have a
wonderful selection of potluck food to munch on! We have
a microwave and fridge at Artworks too, if you need it.

Be sure to sign-up and show-up. See you soon!

Ria Mendoza Hoyt



riamhoyt@gmail.com
(Please do not send emails to newsletter@nwpcg.org)

Sign-Up

Download Maria's Templates

Left: Maria Brown's gingerbread house made form her custom templates
Right: The super cute gingerbread house that will be provided during the event




Miniature polymer clay candies made in previous years

Forward

NWPCG website

M f ® ©

Newsletter Editor & Designer: Ria Mendoza Hoyt | riamhoyt@gmail.com
Photos taken during NWPCG events may be used for promotional materials

Copyright © *2019 Northwest Polymer Clay Guild, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this newsletter because you are an NWPCG member, Friend or you subscribed to our
emailers.

The Northwest Polymer Clay Guild is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization
EIN# 91-1713162 | Our mailing address is:
Northwest Polymer Clay Guild (NWPCG)
P.O. Box 904
Lynnwood, WA 98046

Add us to your address book
NWPCG Raven logo, © Meredith Arnold 1995 and Ravensdale 2003 logo, © Meredith Arnold, 2002
Any reproduction in whole or in part of copyrighted logos is strictly prohibited without the prior written

permission of Meredith Arnold.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of NWPCG or one of NWPCG's friends.



mailchimp



